
Little Reddings 
Primary 
school  

 Reception 

Home school links 

 The open door mornings are 

working very well and 

children are enjoying sharing 

their learning with you.  

Please stay if you are able 

to, as it helps the children to 

settle in for their morning 

learning time. Tidy up time 

starts at 8:50 and we ask 

parents to leave promptly to 

ensure all children are ready 

to start lessons at 8:55 

 Reading books must be 

returned every MONDAY in 

order for us to read with your 

child and change their books. 

 Please ensure that book bags 

come to school everyday. Book 

bags are available at the 

online shop. 

Reception  

Curriculum Overview  

Online resources 

Here are a few links to websites 

that your child could visit that 

will support some of their 

learning: 

CBeebies , Primary Games, 

Playhouse Disney, Fun Brian, 

Disney picture count, ICT games, 

Crickweb, Woodlands interactive, 

Maths Zone, Topmarks. 

This year we have been using 

Letters and Sounds as our 

phonics programme.  If you would 

like to support your child in 

recognizing their sounds at home, 

we suggest looking at the Jolly 

Phonics songs for phase 2 and 3 

on YouTube. 

If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to speak to any of 

the adults in EYFS, who would be 

happy to assist you. 



 

Our topics this term is: 

“Are we there yet?”  

“Why don’t snakes have legs?” 

As always in EYFS children 

learn through play and we 

follow their interests as 

much as possible, while 

making sure we include all 

the learning areas.  

During the first half term, 

we are going to look at 

different modes of transport 

and ways of travel and will 

be visiting the Herts Fire 

Museum. 

During the second half of 

the term we will be looking 

at reptiles, their habitats, 

camouflage ect and we are 

looking forward to welcoming 

VERY exciting visitors to 

EYFS! 

Uniform 

Please make sure your child is 

wearing the correct uniform  

and that it is clearly labelled. 

Trainers, leggings, nail polish 

and jewellery (except for small 

stud earrings) are not 

permitted to be worn in school. 

All children with long hair 

should have their hair tied up. 

PE  

PE sessions are on Thursdays.  

Please make sure the correct 

PE kit is in school 

 LRS blue t-shirt 

 Navy / black shorts  or jogging 

bottoms 

 Trainers or plimsolls  

 Spare underwear and socks 

 

Spring Term 2016  

Welcome back to all 

the children and  

parents!  We hope you 

enjoyed the holidays.  

We are very excited 

about the new term 

and hope you are 

ready for the very 

busy time ahead! 

 


